
SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation for the Erie Regional Chamber and Growth 
Partnership. Since its establishment in 2002, it has played a vital role in fostering economic growth and 
business development, making it an essential part of the local business ecosystem. 

The Erie Regional Chamber and Growth Partnership offers a broad range of services designed to support 
businesses at every stage. From strategic advocacy and workforce development initiatives to networking 
opportunities and business intelligence resources. Its efforts in uniting business leaders, civic 
organizations, and public entities have proven instrumental in creating a favorable climate for both new 
and established enterprises. 

At the core of the Chamber's effectiveness is its exceptional team of professionals. The staff consistently 
demonstrates a high level of expertise, integrity, and dedication. With a forward-thinking approach and 
a deep understanding of the regional landscape, the team works collaboratively to deliver impactful 
results that benefit both individual members and the broader community. 

I highly recommend the Erie Regional Chamber and Growth Partnership as a model of excellence in 
regional economic development. Its unwavering focus on progress, innovation, and community 
engagement makes it a trusted and invaluable resource. 

Sincerely, 

Adam Baker 
Strategic-Partner 
Schooley Mitchell 

527 Nagle Road, Erie, Pennsylvania, 16511 https://www.schooleymitchell.com/office/abaker/ 
Main: 814-520-6474 Email: adam.baker@schooleymitchell.com 
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